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AD HOC BUSINESS SIGNING PLAN COMMITTEE  
PROPOSAL TO THE TOWN BOARD 
TOWN BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 10/18/2018 
 
Below is the recommendation made by the Ad Hoc Business Signing Plan Committee. This 
excerpt was taken from the draft of the minutes of committee’s meeting on 10/09/18. 
 
Motion (Merkel, Stubenvoll): To have Shane Solomon represent this committee and 
bring forward to the Town Board the following recommendation of signage and sign 
placement:  
 
Northbound 
 

• General signage “Open to Fish Creek Businesses” at every intersection on NB 
Hwy 42 (EE, Juddville Rd., Peninsula Players Rd) 

 
• Hwy E & Hwy 42: Business-specific signage for: Alexander’s, BP, Parkwood 

Lodge and those businesses affected by the hard closure 
 

• Hwy E & Hwy A: Business-specific signage for: Alexander’s, BP, Parkwood 
Lodge, and those businesses affected by the hard closure 

 
• Hwy A & Hwy F Northbound: General sign “Open to Fish Creek” with arrows 

directing drivers on Hwy EE, Juddville Rd. and Peninsula Players Rd. 
 

• Hwy A & Hwy F: Specific signage listing the specific businesses affected by the 
hard closure.  

 
• Hwy A & Gibraltar Rd.: YMCA, School, Auditorium 

 
• Hwy A & Hwy 42: Businesses specifically affected and inaccessible by the hard 

closure.  
 

Southbound 
 

• Hwy A & Hwy 42: Business specific and general “Open to Fish Creek” 
 

• Hwy A & Gibraltar Rd: Business specific (YMCA, School, Auditorium)  
 

• Hwy A & Hwy F: Same as the Northbound signage 
 

• Hwy A & Hwy F (Stage 2): General Sign to Downtown Fish Creek with arrows 
directing traffic. 

 
• Hwy F to Hwy A to Hwy E Detour: Same as Northbound signage. 



Downtown 
 
Specific signage located at Hill St. & Hwy 42 and at Peninsula Player Rd. to keep 
visitors going toward the businesses 
 
Business specific signage at road closure points directing visitors to those businesses  

- Committee to request the ordinance on flags/banners be lifted so that 
businesses may use a uniform flag.  
- General and business specific road signs on the roads and at intersections to 
be paid for by the Town 

- Above and beyond that, including banners and open flags to be the   
  responsibility of the business owners and/or cost-shared with the Civic  
  Association. 

 
Motion carried. 

 
 
NOTE: At the Town Board Special Meeting on 10/18/18, the Town Board accepted the 
committee’s recommendation for the general signage as submitted with the addition of 
signage at Peninsula Players Rd and Spring Rd, as well as additional signage during 
Phase 2 at Peninsula Players Rd and Cty Hwy A. The Town Board also approved a 
waiver of the current sign/flag ordinance during the project.  
 


	SKMBT_C28018110212520
	Hwy 42 Project Town Business Signage Packet
	Stage 1 Sign Placement Map_GeneralOnly
	Sign Proofs
	Hwy 42 Ad Hoc Recommendation




